
FAREWELL HEIGHTS 

LANDOWNERS GROUP INC. 

November 19, 2021 

Municipality of Clarington 
40 Temperance Street 
Bowmanville, ON L 1 C 3A6 

Attention: Mr. Carlos Salazar, MCIP, RPP 
Manager of Community Planning and Design 

Dear Sir: 

c/o Suite 200 
7501 Keele Street 
Vaughan, Ontario 
L4K 1Y2 
hmihailidi@bratty.com 
(905) 760-2700 

RE: STAFF REPORT NO. PSD-063-21 -SUPPORT FROM THE FAREWELL 

HEIGHTS LANDOWNERS GROUP 

The undersigned is the Trustee acting on behalf of the Farewell Heights Landowners 
Group (the "FHLG"), who represent the majority of the land within the Farewell Heights 
Secondary Plan Area. 

Following the release of Staff Report No. PSD-063-21, the FHLG would like to confirm 
their support of the Staff report and reconfirm with Staff the FHLG's commitment to fund 
100% of the costs associated with the preparation of the Farewell Heights Secondary 
Plan, as well as any additional costs associated with the administration and 
management of the FHLG, in accordance with and subject to the terms of a Secondary 
Plan Funding Agreement to be finalized on terms acceptable to the Municipality and the 
FHLG. 

Yours very truly, 

FAREWELL HEIGHTS LANDOWNERS GROUP INC. 

Helen A Mihailidi 

cc: Myron P. Pestaluky, P. Eng. 
Delta Urban Inc. 

cc. Rob Mciver

Attachment 2 to 
Report PDS-063-21


